j g November 17, 1964

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr., Secretary-Director
0il Conservation Commission

P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico

"84 Hov 13 hnb -

PEALN 0

Re: Application of International 0Oil
§ Gas Corporation for Administra-
tive Approval of an unorthodox
location in the Basin Dakota Pool
for its Federal Miles Well No.
D1-S located 710' from North Line
and 1750' from West Line of Section
5-26N-7W, Rio Arriba County, New
Mexico.

Dear Mr. Porter:

This is to request administrative approval of an exception
to Special Rule No. 2 of an unorthodox location for a well as follows:

Operator: International 0il £ Gas Corporation
Field: Basin Dakota
Well Name: Federal Miles Dl-5
Location: 710' from North line and 1750' from West line of
Section 5-26N-7W, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.
Reason for unorthodox location: Topography.

Attached are copies of the Application to Drill and Well
Location Plat that have been filed with the U.S.G.S. in Farmington,
New Mexico. A regular location 790' from the North Line falls on
the cliff side and is inaccessible. The requested location is on
top of the mesa and is 3 good location for a drilling rig and for
access by tank trucks to haul produced liquids.

Under separate correspondence by registered mail this date
I am notifying offset operators of this application and requesting
waivers from them. These operators are:

A,

El Paso Natural Gas Company ;4
Attention: Mr. Darrel Canfield.if"’”_E ¥
Box 990 -
Farmington, New Mexico (
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